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Dear Fr. Louis,

The “Poem of the Man God” by Maria Valtorta has given
me very much for my own personal life and for my ministry.
l These 5 volumes should be widely distributed and read. |
y myself have made many priests, religious and also lay people
| aware of this work and encouraged them to read it.

That you are having the “Poem of the Man God”
translated into Malayalam is a very great service you are
! doing to those who speak Malayalam. It is an enormous

task and | marvel at your enterprise and courage.

Wishing you God’s abundant blessings,

Yours fratenally in Christ,
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Bishop of Pune




